
From: Greene, Eric 
Sent: 7/30/2010 3:46:52 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Per our Discussion 

John: 

Thanks for keeping us informed about a potential violation at DCPP. 

Eric 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2010 1:34 PM 
To: Greene, Eric 
Cc: Yee, Frances 
Subject: FW: Per our discussion 

Eric 
Attached is a copy of a letter that I just sent to Jason Reiger in Commissioner Ryan's office. 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 

Sent: Friday, July 30, 2010 1:25 PM 

To: 'jzr@cpuc.ca.gov' 

Subject: Per our discussion 

Jason-
Attached is the letter that we received from the NRC 
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